





APPRECIATION LETTER

To: Mr. Dmitry Gusev, Managing Director of ATA International LLC

Date: October 21, 2019

Dear Dmitry,

We take this opportunity to thank ATA International team and you personally for your dedicated and perfect service, fast feedback and responsive attitude to all our shipments.

ATA International has been forwarding our cargoes (civil helicopter spare parts) by air from Russia to UAE since the year 2013. All our cargoes were safely delivered in time and in good order. We do appreciate your efforts and hope for cooperation in the future.

We wish you every success and great achievements ahead.

